

Stoke Road, Methwold, Thetford, Norfolk IP26 4PE
T: 01366 728333 E: ICS-Office@attrust.org.uk W: https://www.iceni.attrust.org.uk/

Principal: Mrs Lesley Hogg



Thursday 29th September 2022

Dear parent/ carer,

Re. Prepare to Perform Evening – Monday 3rd October

As you will know, Year 11 is a crucial time for our students as they prepare for their GCSE examinations. We are so excited to work closely with this brilliant group of young people to ensure they are given absolutely every opportunity to succeed and gain valuable qualifications that will support them both in their next steps post-16, and in their future careers.

With the first set of pre-public examinations ("mocks") set to take place after October half term (more on this will follow, shortly), we would like to invite you to an important online information evening on Monday 3^{rd} October, from 6.00pm - 7.00pm on Microsoft Teams. Please do attend if you are able; it is a vital stepping stone towards exam success for every Year 11 student.

In this session, we will explore the year ahead, including key dates, how you can support your child in their revision, look at a range of effective revision strategies as well as wellbeing information and support. There will be a question and answer session at the end of the session.

This will be supplemented with sessions run in the academy day for students (they are also very welcome to attend the Prepare to Perform evening!), and further sessions, both online and in person, for parents and carers.

The link to join the meeting is below. Please click this hyperlink just before 6.00pm. You do not need to have a Microsoft Teams account in order to access the meeting.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

Stariforth.

join/19%3ameeting MTIxOWM4OWUtNTBIMC00MmY4LTg2ZTgtYjUwMzVkZmE2NTU3%40thread.v 2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2235ce9782-b6da-4ef9-a160-2e1eae7a5263%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b02e86b1-8103-4de6-9d28-0dbde5adfa67%22%7d

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the academy. We look forward to seeing many of you there.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Staniforth Vice Principal